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PCN EIC-1138 Flammability rating (V-0) removal 

Detailed Description of Change 

Recently, we received a vendor notification, indicating certain mold compounds from their portfolio will 
require requalification for UL flammability compliance. 

As a result, we need to remove the UL 94 V-0 flammability rating from our datasheets for the part 
numbers listed in the attached document.  

We would like to inform you that although components shipped from Littelfuse beginning with date code 
2438 are considered to not have a UL 94 V-0 flammability rating, they remain fully compliant with the 
certifications outlined in their respective data sheets. There are no material changes to the parts affected. 
No other changes are done to the certificates included in UL files No. E69938 and E174201 or to TUV file 
No. B 082667 0008. 

Form, fit, function changes: None  
Part number changes: None  
Replacement products: N/A  
Last time buy: N/A 

Should you have any further inquiries or require additional information, please do not hesitate to reach out 
to our dedicated customer support team. 

 
The PCN number assigned to this action is PCN EIC-1138 and must be referenced in any 
correspondence related to the change. 
 
 
If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact your local Littelfuse sales representative or 
Product Manager below for further assistance. 
 
 
Juste Valentiniene 
Product Manager 
Solid State Relays (SSR) 
Tel: +370 (612) 49707 
jvalentiniene@littelfuse.com  
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